Can you believe it's December? This year is flying by and we would
be remiss not to thank you for your continued support of School
Council initiatives and events so far this school year. One of the real
joys of the holiday season is the opportunity to say THANK YOU and CO
wish you the very best for the New Year. Stay merry and bright RLG

families! COR

Happy Holidays!

From Your RLG School Council

% QSP FALL FUNDRAISER * DECEMBER 1st PICK UP %
The QSP Fall Fundraiser was a tremendous success! We had an amazing 92 families make
purchases of more than $14,000.00. Exact fundraising numbers will be given to us shortly,
but it looks like this fall fundraiser was the best we have ever had! Fundraisers such as this
go to support the purchase of new technology and gym equipment as well as fun events
like Dance Week, Mathletes and help fund school trips. We can't thank you enough!

% HOLIDAY BAZAAR * DECEMBER 8th *

Thank you to all those families that have donated all the wonderful items we have
collected so far for the 2nd Annual Kids Holiday Bazaar! It's not too late to donate to this
charitable event. We'll need volunteers for the day as well. Please let Corinne D'Angelo or
Staci Bassie know if you have anything you would like to donate or if you can volunteer. :)

% HOLIDAY CONCERT & BAKE SALE * DECEMBER 15th %

Our Holiday Open House & Bake Sale will take place on Thursday, December 15th.
Throughout the evening, School Council will be fundraising for the purchase of classroom
technology including iPads and laptops for student use. There will be baked goods for sale

in the staff room. If you would like to contribute items for the bake sale, please contact
Staci Bassie at stacibassie@yahoo.ca or through Facebook. Thank you and Happy Holidays!

* YOUR FUNDRAISING DOLLARS AT WORK *

As you know, our grades 3 to 6 students recently participated in Mathletes with the
support of our grades 7 and 8 students. Did you know that YOUR fundraising dollars
supported that event? Well, you do and we're grateful to be able to help support such
great initiatives in our school. Stay tuned for more wonderful initiatives we have planned.

% MOVIE NIGHT *
We won't be having a movie night this month!
Enjoy your holidays RLG families! See you in January! :)

Each and every council meeting is open to all parent and community members that wish to attend.
Council meetings start at 6:30 pm in the staff room. The dates are as follows:
January 12, 2017 * February 9, 2017 * April 13,2017 * May 11, 2017 * June 8, 2017

Please check the school newsletter, school website or RLG Parents Facebook Page for school updates.
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